
 

 WALLACE BUILDING, 502 E 9
TH

 ST, DES MOINES IA 50319  

Phone: 515-725-8200 www.IowaDNR.gov  Fax: 515-725-8201 

 

Thursday, June 28, 2018  

 

NOTICE OF NO AWARD 

Request for Proposals Number 18CRDPBFRICK-100a 

Third Party Administrative Services for Dock Management Areas 

 

 

The Iowa Department of Natural Resources (DNR) hereby announces its intent to NOT AWARD a contract for the 

services described in the above-referenced request for proposals.  Under the terms and conditions within the 

request for proposals the DNR reserves the right to not award a contract. The DNR has determined not to move 

forward with contracting these services at this time. 

Thank you for participating in this competitive selection process. For information about this notice, please 

contact the undersigned. 

Sincerely,  

 
 
Michael Gulick 
DNR Procurement Officer 
(515) 725-8214 
michael.gulick@dnr.iowa.gov 

http://www.iowadnr.gov/

